From: Robinson, Kelly

To: McWilliams, Katherine ; Deardoff, Amy

Subject: FW: Deny C&H Hog Farms, Inc. Application for Permit 5264-W
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:22:19 PM

Importance: High

Comment.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

----- Original Message-----

From: Thompson, Beth

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:21 PM

To: Davis, Donnally; Osborne, Caleb; Robinson, Kelly

Subject: FW: Deny C&H Hog Farms, Inc. Application for Permit 5264-W
Importance: High

----- Original Message-----

From: Caleb Laieski [mailto:c.laieski@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Keogh, Becky

Cc: Goff, Patricia; Kelley, Angela; Thompson, Beth

Subject: Deny C&H Hog Farms, Inc. Application for Permit 5264-W
Importance: High

Thank you for opportunity to submit my comments and concerns. | am writing to ask you to deny the
C&H Hog Farms, Inc., application for permit 5264-W based on the threat the operation poses to our first
national river.

The wildlife in the Buffalo National River watershed depends on a healthy ecosystem, and the hundreds
of thousands of tourists who visit the region each year to fish, kayak, swim and hike expect clean water.
But all of that is at risk. The hogs generate more than 2.5 million gallons of urine and feces annually
that has the potential to seep through the porous ground and eventually into the river. As the nation's
first national river and a unit of the National Park System, the Buffalo National River belongs to all
Americans and its protection now, and for future generations, is important to me.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration,

Caleb Laieski
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From: Robinson, Kelly

To: McWilliams, Katherine

Cc: Deardoff, Amy

Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489090667493
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:20:44 PM

Comment.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

————— Original Message-----

From: No-Reply

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 2:19 PM

To: Help-POA

Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission: #1489090667493
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Email Address: C.Laieski@yahoo.com
Name: Caleb Laieski

Category: citizen

Mailing Address: 109 Timberidge Drive
City: Fredericksburg

State: VA

Zip: 22406

Phone Number: (442) 264-7398
Division: POA

Referring Page: //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1489090667493

Date: 3/9/2017

Time: 2:18:15 PM

Questions Comments:

Thank you for opportunity to submit my comments and concerns. | am writing to ask you to deny the
C&H Hog Farms, Inc., application for permit 5264-W based on the threat the operation poses to our first
national river. The wildlife in the Buffalo National River watershed depends on a healthy ecosystem,
and the hundreds of thousands of tourists who visit the region each year to fish, kayak, swim and hike
expect clean water. But all of that is at risk. The hogs generate more than 2.5 million gallons of urine
and feces annually that has the potential to seep through the porous ground and eventually into the
river. As the nation's first national river and a unit of the National Park System, the Buffalo National
River belongs to all Americans and its protection now, and for future generations, is important to me.
Thank you very much for your time and consideration, Caleb Laieski
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